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The cost for Cisco Webex, for all campuses, was paid for via the Office of the Chief Information 
Officer. 

 

The initial purchase was made May 2020 for a 24.98 month period, bringing the end date to July 
2022.  There was an additional purchase in September 2020 for a 90 day period to add capacity 
for 3000 more users, this was not renewed.  

 

Year 1:  Initial Purchase - $191,783.67 

 Additional Purchase - $3,066.97 

          Total - $194,850.64 

 

 

 

 


